
 

BUCKEYE HILLS CAREER CENTER ~ MORNING BULLETIN 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21, 2024 
 

Teachers, Staff and Students 
Buckeye Brew  

Students will order using the QR code below. $1 cash. 

 
 

 
Buckeye Hills annual Thanksgiving Dinner will be Tuesday November 26th, the last day for students 

before Thanksgiving break.  This dinner is free for all students and staff (high school, adult, and 

daycare).  We will begin serving lunch at 10:15 am and end around 12:30 pm.  We are having turkey from 

the Lewis Family turkey farm again this year. 

 

Student News 

 
Christmas Ornament Decorating Contest 

It is time for the third annual Buckeye Hills Christmas ornament decorating contest.  Each level of the lab can 
enter an ornament in the contest.  For example, Early Childhood Education can have an ECE1 and an ECE2 

ornament.  The ornaments and colored permanent markers are located in the Red building at Ms. McCarley’s 
desk; just come in and ask for an ornament and some markers.  Be sure to return the permanent 

markers!  You can use other things to decorate the ornament (some have used paint, glitter, etc.)  The 
ornaments must be turned back to Ms. McCarley, and they will be displayed on the Christmas tree in the 

cafeteria.  The ornaments must be turned in and on the tree by the morning of December 13th to be 
judged.  The winning group and their instructor will be rewarded with biscuits and gravy from Bob Evans on 

December 18th. 



 

 
LOST AND FOUND 

An ear pod case has been turned in and can be identified at the front desk.  
 

 
SKILLS USA NEWS 

 
 



 

 
RVHS AND VCHS Seniors: The meeting with Jostens for caps and gowns has been postponed, the new date is 

November 21st.  
 

 
The Senior Slide Show Guidelines are as follows:  5 to 6 individual photos (birth to present) and 10 to 15 
“group” photos which must include ONLY seniors. All photos must be in digital format with USB drive given 
to Mrs. Spriggs or emailed to shylamichael@icloud.com. DEADLINE is Friday, December 20th 
 

OHHS Students: There will be ACT Testing forms availabe in the cafeteria starting today as well as opt out 
forms that can be filled out and returned to Student Services. Forms are due back by December 6th. 

 

School Lunch Menu 

Grilled Cheese, White Bean Soup, Carrots, Fruit, Milk 


